
18th December 2023
Dear Parent/Carer

Year 6 Homework

As we approach the end of the Autumn term, and look ahead to
the new term, I wanted to inform you about the introduction of
weekly homework.

Starting after the Christmas break, your child will be assigned
weekly homework in both mathematics and SPAG (spelling,
punctuation, and grammar). The primary goals of this initiative
are to better prepare our students for the transition to high school and to provide valuable
practice in anticipation of the upcoming SATS.

The assigned homework will be set by Mr. Sharman, the Year 6 class teacher. It will always be
related to learning that is taught in class, ensuring that your child can tackle the homework
tasks independently. We understand that certain concepts may be challenging and if your
child encounters difficulties with any aspect of the homework, they are encouraged to reach
out to Mr. Sharman directly. He will be more than willing to provide clarification and
assistance.

Mr. Sharman will take the time to thoroughly explain the homework system to the children,
ensuring they understand the expectations and how to approach each task.

We appreciate your ongoing support in your child's education and development. If you have
any questions or concerns regarding the homework or any other aspect of Year 6, please do
not hesitate to get in touch.

Wishing you and your family a wonderful Christmas holiday and looking forward to a
successful and productive term ahead.

Sophie Bugg James Sharman
Interim Head of School MIJS Year 6 Teacher


